
INTERNSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT 

The World Organisation Against Torture (OMCT), the largest international coalition of non 
governmental organisations fighting against torture, summary executions, forced 
disappearance and all other forms of cruel, inhuman and degrading treatment, is currently 
seeking to recruit a full time intern on Communication and Social Media.  

The position should be filled as soon as possible and the length of the internships should be 
minimum 3 months, preferably for 6 months. 

Please note that internships are not remunerated. 

RESPONSIBILITIES 

The incumbent will work under the supervision of Pierre-Henri Golly, Project Officer of 
OMCT. Activities of the position include: 

• Contribute to social media presence of OMCT in various ways 
• To assist with the communication for events hosted by OMCT 
• To participate at the website optimization 
• To attend meetings and sessions of the United Nations human rights mechanisms. 
• Help develop and monitor social media campaigns  
• To assist the Coordinator with other activities linked with the communication and the 

broader strategy of the organisation 

PROFILE 

• University degree in communication, medias, or human rights with proven skills in 
communication 

• Excellent skills in Internet tools and social medias (Twitter, Facebook, Google +) 
• Tweet as directed and research, connection with appropriate others on Twitter 
• Knowledge of Website system AeroCMS would be an asset 
• Good drafting and editing skills (including editing of short movies) 
• Strong interest in the humanitarian and UN presence in Geneva and sensible to 

specific issues linked with the fight against torture. 
• Creative and dynamic 
• Good interpersonal and communication skills. 
• Fluency in French and English, Spanish would be an asset.  

APPLICATIONS 

• Applications for this position should be sent to Pierre-Henri Golly, Project Officer, at 
phg@omct.org 

• For consideration, please send a cover letter and a résumé 
• Only candidates who will be pre-selected will be contacted. 

For more information on OMCT, please visit our website: www.omct.org 


